
THE THURSDAY POST   
September 14, 2017 

 Let us welcome our new staff,  Mrs. Joanne Powrozek and Mrs. Ginny Quinones, who will be working on tuition and 
finances.  They are excited to be joining us, and look forward to assisting our school families.    
 
 We are looking for an adult to work in our After School Program.  If you are interested, please contact Denise Akana. 

 Meet us at Portillo’s on Wednesday, September 27th, between 5:00—8:00PM.  The first 25 families to arrive will receive 
a Hawaiian lei as a thank you!  We can’t wait to see you there!  Aloha! 

 Grandparents Day is coming up!  On Friday, September 29th, grandparents are invited to attend Mass with us at 12:00 
Noon and join us for activities after.  More details coming soon.  


 Soup-er Stadium Challenge:  Don’t forget to bring in your canned goods!  The  Challenge asks every Catholic school 
student, teacher and staff member to donate (at least) one non-perishable food item to fill the shelves of Catholic Charities’ 
food pantries.   Let’s make sure that we do our part to help those that are hungry! 
 
 Picture Day  will be Friday, October 6th.  We still need one or two more parent volunteers.  Please contact the office if 
you are interested in helping.  
 
 Please note, volunteers for activities during the school day must be Virtus trained.  Contact the office with any questions. 
 
 Track a Thon:  Don’t forget that Track-A-Thon is coming!  Pledge sheets and information went home last week.  Please 
return these by Monday, October 9th.  Additionally, we are still in need of parent volunteers.  This is a great opportunity to 
earn service hours!   
 

 Pinwheels for Peace:  Our students will be participating in the Pinwheels for Peace program next week.  Look for 
pinwheels around the school, and let’s spread the message of peace in the world!  

 Health records are due!  Please turn these in as soon as possible to avoid exclusion.  Students entering Kindergarten 
needed updated eye, dental, and health exams.  Students entering 2nd grade needed updated dental exams.  Students 
entering 6th grade needed updated health exams/immunizations, as well as an updated dental exam. 

NEWS 

Friday, September 22nd:  NO SCHOOL, Staff Development 

Tuesday, September 26th:  7th Grade Parent Meeting, 6:45PM,. Activity Center 

Wednesday, September 27th:  Portillo’s Fundraiser @ Portillo’s, 5:00PM—8:00PM 

Friday, September 29th:  Grandparents Day.  12:00 Noon Mass, Activities to follow 

Friday, October 6th:  Fall Picture Day 

October 12th/13th (Thursday/Friday):  Track-A-Thon 

Friday, November 9th:  Family Night; details to follow 

Recycling Program:  Bring in your used toner and ink-jet cartridges.  Help us earn school supplies 
while keeping our Earth clean and green!     

      Don’t forget to return all required Health Records! 
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